Fred Suter

Department of Ecology - thank you for extending the comment period. We just learned that China
announced it would achieve a peak in carbon dioxide emissions in less than 10 years and be carbon
neutral before 2060.

This reduces significantly the draft SSEIS GHG emissions the Kalama Methanol Refinery is
projected to avoid by assuming it will replace Chinese production of methanol utilizing coal fired

power with Kalama's production of methanol utilizing natural gas.

This assumption is no longer valid. We're being told China's announcement will have significant
impact on oil and coal consumption, and in turn, the GHG emissions projected in this SSEIS.

I urge you to take this latest development into account and furnish decision makers with accurate
information on this project's impact to the State of Washington.

Sincerely,

Fred Suter



